
ADVERTISEMENT OF A REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Cottleville will receive sealed proposals at City Hall, 5490 
Fifth Street, Cottleville, MO until 2:00 p.m. local time, May 7, 2020, for the Hansen Park Sanitary Sewer 
Extension RFP. 
 
This project will include the installation of 933 feet of 6 inch pvc lateral and other related items for the 
installation of a sanitary sewer lateral in Hansen Park 
 
The Owner reserves the right to waive any informalities, to reject any or all proposals, or to advertise for 
new proposals. 
 
RFP documents will be available by contacting City Administrator Rich Francis at 636-498-6565 on 
Thursday April 9, 2020. 
 
Rich Francis 
City Administrator 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


